[image: ]


Illness Policy Statement

It is very important that all the children in our care are happy and healthy and that we reduce the possible risk of the spread of contagious illness. Whilst we are happy to care for children with minor snuffles and colds, we believe that the best place for a really poorly child is at home.

In addition, children who are unwell would not, understandably, be able to engage in the activities at Manor Farm.

We have developed the following procedure in line with this policy:

· If a child has suffered sickness and/or diarrhoea within the last 48 hours, s/he should be kept at home to avoid the risk of spreading infection

· Parents/carers are required to contact the Manor Farm as soon as possible

· If a child becomes ill whilst in our care, we will care for and comfort them and, should it be necessary, isolate them as much as possible from the other children

· Parents/carers will be contacted immediately, so that the child can be collected as soon as possible.

If key staff are ill, and we have to close the setting, parents/carers will be contacted at the earliest opportunity.
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